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MEMORANDUM FROM THE SECRETARY 

To All Regional Executive Directors 

Attn. All PENROs 

Subject : Request of Restoration and Development of Natural 
Resources (RDNR), Inc. for data/informatfon on the 
availability of sites f a  bamboo propagation/ 
cultivation. 

Date 
AUG 2 4 2086 

This refers to the attached letter from Ms. Leonarda N. Camacho, 
President of RDNR, Inc., requesting data/information on available areas 
for bamboo propagation/cultivation as many corporations and private 
individuals have expressed to them their interest in such undertaking. 

In this regard, all PENROs are hereby instructed to provide the 
requested information by submitting the same to the FMB OIC-Director 
for consolidation and coordination with RDNR. 

i//mjDENR 

--- -----

Cf: -------

FMBOIC-Director 

Ms.  Leonarda N. Camacho 
Pres., Restoration and Dev't. of Natural Resources (RDNR), Inc. 
Unit 406, CLMC Bldg., EDSA cor. Connecticut 
Mandaluyong City 
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July 4, 2005 

Secretary Mike Defensor "L; --,. -.,-,,: , , ,<*.a-cL< .=..:A"----* ; 

i _. ... .. -. . . ; ;-,;:. ;;e~:.e[at$ . f 
Department of Emironment 
and Natural Resources 
Visayas Avenue, Quezon City 

. . - .... 

Dear Secretary Defensor: 

In  connection with our reforestation program and 
bamboo cultivation, may we request you to kindly order your 
provincial officers, to give us the data on the availability of 
large tracks of land of DENR where we can ci~ltivate bamboo? 

Many corporations and private individuals have told us 
of their interest in bamboo cultivation. 

It would be perfect if we partnered with you through 
your Forest Management Bureau. 

Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely. yours, 

president 

A7 1 'I. ANTONIO OPOSA 

Ex 0ffic1~1 Director 


